The SSI team is very professional in all areas of their work. They are very easy to work with and give direction to. 
On this project one main concern was when SSI hit the site were we going to have to close down entire areas of the floor to polish or could SSI work in sections. Your crew was a pleasure to work with and they worked well with other trades knowing other trades had to get work done in the same area.     SSI followed all regulations of the site and if they had any questions they would ask.     Not only did they finish per their duration, they finished 1 day early.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Keith Cantilon COO of SSI offered to come back and give us a quick polish right before the opening of the building. I rate their service very high and would not hesitate to use SSI on our next project.
 
College of the Dessert
Greg Bradshaw | Superintendent |Gilbane Building Company
 

